
UCDAVIS: ACADEMIC SENATE 
 

UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA 
 

May 7, 2019 
 
 
Philip Kass, Vice Provost 
Academic Affairs 
 
Re: Revised Voting Procedures: Department of Psychology 
 
Dear Vice Provost Kass, 

The Committee on Academic Personnel (CAP) has reviewed the revisions to the Department of 
Psychology Voting Procedures, submitted on April 23, 2019. CAP approves the revised voting 
procedures. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Christine S. Cocanour, Chair 
Committee on Academic Personnel 
 
 
 
Cc: Olivia Dally, Analyst, Academic Affairs  
 Christine Wolle, Analyst, Academic Affairs 
 


